
 

 

 

 
 
Hello! 
I hope you have had a good week. It has been another very busy week here at Brunswick 
Park.  
We are really looking forward to welcoming you for parent consultations next week (Monday 
17th and Tuesday 18th October 2022). You will have received your time slot earlier this week 
but do talk to your child's teacher if you are unsure of your appointment time. For your 
consultation, please enter and leave the school via the main office. 
Have a brilliant weekend and see you on Monday! 
 
PTA Update 
 
It was great to see so many parents in the Parent Hub, last week. As promised, here is the list 
of the existing class reps for your information. As you can see, there are spaces for some 
classes so if you are interested in becoming your child’s class rep then please speak to Tina in 
the office. We are hoping to have photos of each class rep put up on class windows so parents 
can put a face to the name. 
 
Nursery – Ridhi (Shaan) 
RA – Vacant 
RS – Esha (Veer) & Isabel (Gabriel) 
1EB – Ridhi (Ryaan) 
1BW – Gita (Luca) 
2F – Carly (Theodore) 
2S – Vacant 
3R – Vacant 
3V – Olivia (Angelo) 
4F – Sue (Ari) 
4M – Jinita (Cruz) 
5C – Lia (Luca)  
5H – Lisa (Ethan) 
6H – Katrina (Matthew) 
6K – Belinda (Theo) 
 
It would be great if we could fill all the vacant spaces, as soon as possible, as the Christmas 
Fair and associated jobs are fast approaching. The attached PTA Newsletter has a lot more 
detail about our first major event of the year, so please read this and offer your support to 
help this great fundraiser in any way that you can – even if it is just filling out the google form 
to have an estate agent board in your garden. If we can get to the maximum of 100 boards, 
that is £1000 to the school before the fair has even begun and we don’t have to do anything! 
 
I am looking forward to seeing parents at our first PTA meeting on Friday 21st October at 
9.00 in the Parent Hub. 
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PTA - QR Code  
 
There is a QR code on the wall in the front office that you can scan to give consent for an 
Estate Agent board to be out up outside your home. 
 
Rocksteady Music 
 
We were inundated with applications for rock music lessons, following last week’s 
presentation. Over 80 children have been signed up, for various instruments, with a waiting 
list now in operation for any further bookings. This is an amazing response and I am very much 
looking forward to our bands being formed and the children making music! 
 
Parent Hour 
 
We are pleased to announce the introduction of our Parent Hour which will take place on the 
first Monday of each month (school calendar permitting beginning after half term in the 
Parent Hub. 
We aim to strengthen our community partnerships and to share our positive practice and 
expertise of our community. 
Each session will include a small presentation, time top share top tips and refreshments. 
Topics will be varied and helpful. 
You will need to register for a place by emailing office@brunswickpark.barnetmail.net  
There is a maximum of 15 spaces, and information will be included in the newsletter prior to 
the sessions. 
The dates for our sessions are: 
 

7.11.22 Behaviour and zones of regulation introduction   

9.1.23 Online safety/anti bullying 

10.2.23 How to read with your children 

6.3.23 Supporting pupils with SEND- 

8.5.23 Art for your heart  

5.6.23 Preparing for transitions  

 

   

Food Bank 

From next Monday we will be collecting donations to support Food Bank Aid in Finchley. Each 
classroom will have a box to put any donated items in and there will also be a box outside the 
school office. 
On Friday morning, the school council will be delivering your donations to Food Bank Aid in 
Finchley. 
Please ask family and friends if they would also like support this wonderful charity. 
Thank you very much. 
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Children in Need 

Children in Need is approaching. To raise money for this great charity, Children in Need 

merchandise will be on sale under the shelter from Monday – Thursday after half term 

(weather permitting). 

PE Awards  
 
As advised in Newsletter number 3, Mr Riesman is awarding certificates in PE. 
Please see below for the winners so far: 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reporting absences 

If your child is not going to be in school for any reason, you must report their absence to the 

school office. There is a dedicated absence line which you should call before 9.15am, giving 

your child’s name, class and the reason for absence. If you do not report the absence then 

the register will be marked as ‘unauthorised absence’. 

 

Competition 

Here is a reminder about the optional competition for your children to get involved with if 

they wish. All the information can be found on the poster below (and on Class Dojo). Good 

luck to everyone who enters! 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for the Diary 

Monday 17th October 2022- Individual school photographs 

Monday 17th October -21st October 2022 – Food bank collections 

Monday 17th and Tuesday 18th October - Parent consultations 

Thursday 20th October- Black History school lunch 

Friday 21st October – Break up for half term- 3.15 finish 

Monday 31st October- Back to school 

Wednesday 9th November 2022- Flu vaccinations – Reception – Year 6 

 

Attendance and Punctuality 

Congratulations to 2F who are the winners of our attendance award again with a fantastic 

98%. Well done 2F on being the winners two weeks running.  

Congratulations to RS, 3V and 4M who all had the best punctuality last week.  

 

Awards 

Please see below two sets of winners. As we had our Rocksteady Workshops last Friday, Stars 

of the Week and Head of School awards were presented on Monday. This week’s were 

presented as normal today. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


